WEEK 4--FAMILY AND THREE QUESTIONS

MONDAY AND TUESDAY:  FAMILY
1. Instruct the students to draw a picture of themselves with their family.  Leave the definition of family open-ended unless they ask about it.  Some might ask if they should draw their mom’s family or their dad’s family.  They can draw both.  If they ask what family you mean, it would be okay to say the family with whom you live.  Given Kyle Schwartz’s discussion of family, I would introduce the task with family being open-ended to allow the student the freedom to define their family.
2. Invite the students one at a time to share their family picture and to talk about their family.
3. If a student does not want to share, don’t force it.  It would be great if you could have the student share the picture with you if they can’t do it in front of the whole class.
4. Feel free to make a family drawing of your family to share, too. (submitted by Central teacher)

WEDNESDAY:  THREE QUESTIONS
From:  I Wish my Teacher Knew… by Kyle Schwartz
1. If your class as finished discussing their families, then move onto this activity.
2. Explain that you want to get to know each student a little better.  Write on the board, “I wish my teacher knew…”
3. Explain to them that you want them to tell you three things that they wish you knew about them or their families. Explain to them that these notes are things that they will not share with the class, only with you.
4. Give them a piece of paper and tell them to write their name and what they wish you knew.
5. When the students are not with you, read the notes.  Follow up on any concerning comments.

THURSDAY AND FRIDAY:  CQC--CELEBRATIONS, QUESTIONS, CONCERNS
From:  I Wish my Teacher Knew… by Kyle Schwartz
1. Explain what celebrations and concerns are.
2. Ask, “Does anyone have a celebration, question, or concern to share today?”

Since the family sharing might take more than two days, the week ends with the flexible CQC.  Please make certain that the Three Questions happens no later than Thursday.  This allows time for follow-up if a student tells you something concerning.

FAMILY ACTIVITY--submitted by two Central teachers
Ask families to send in a family photo that you can keep in the classroom for the year.  Explain to the families that you connecting to the students by learning about their lives and the important people in their lives.  Explain that each student will share their picture with the class and then you will make a display in the classroom.  Explain you will send the picture home at the end of the school year.

